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Project Number: 689 

Dear Ms. Vietti-Cook: 

PSEG Nuclear LLC (PSEG) appreciates the opportunity to comment concerning the 
above-referenced rulemaking. In that regard, PSEG hereby supports and adopts the 
comments submitted by the Nuclear Energy Institute in and under cover of a letter dated 
March 26,2007. 

Sincerely, 

George Gellrich 
Plant Support Manager 
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